
 

Public Notification of Sanitary Sewer Rehabilitation 
 

This is to inform you that on behalf of the City of Meriden, Green Mountain Pipeline Services will be 

rehabilitating the sewer mains on various streets throughout the City over the next 8-12 weeks.. To 

accomplish this, there will be a temporary disruption (4 to 6 hours) of sewer service to residences or 

businesses directly connected to the pipes being lined. 

 

A written notice of sewer service interruption will be distributed via door flyer one week and twenty-four 

hours in advance of the actual lining work. 

  

If your sanitary sewer connection is connected to a pipe being lined it will be completely sealed off from 

the City’s sanitary sewer main in the street during the lining process. Please limit the use of water going 

down your drains to an absolute minimum until your service has been restored. Any sump pumps 

connected to the sewer system must be disconnected and/or discharged elsewhere to avoid possible damage 

to the liner, or backups in your basement. Failure to follow these instructions may cause your discharge 

to backup into your property. 

 

On residential streets, the set-up of equipment may cause some adjustments in parking and neighborhood 

driving patterns. However, every effort will be made to make this inconvenience as slight as possible as we 

work to improve Meriden’s underground infrastructure. 

 

During certain phases of the operation, you may detect an odor. In most cases, any odors can be minimized 

by pouring several gallons of water down your sinks, showers, toilets, etc.; and by opening your windows.  

The odor is not harmful, and will go away soon after the lining work is completed. 

 

If you are connected to a pipe that is being lined and have any questions or concerns during the course of 

the installation period; please do not hesitate to ask for the Site Supervisor or Crew Foreman at the job site. 

 

When your service has been restored, you will be promptly notified with another door flyer. 

 

Ken Assard- GMPL Site Supervisor- 802-281-8738 

 

                                                                                               

 

 


